
ASX Announcement 
5 June 2020 

 

 planarTECH (holdings) Ltd Update 

 

Advanced materials company, First Graphene Limited (“FGR” or 
“the Company”) (ASX: FGR) is pleased to advise it has received 
an initial order from planarTECH (Holdings) Ltd for 500kg (1/2 
tonne) of the PureGRAPH®10 graphene powder covered by the 
Supply Agreement announced on 26 May 2020.  

planarTECH have also advised they will be pre-paying for this first 
order, which will be progressively despatched over the next 6 
months. 

As advised in the announcement on 26 May further graphene 
enabled products in the PPE sector are expected to emerge from 
the collaboration with planarTECH in the coming months 

With authority of the board, this announcement has been 
authorised for release, by 
Peter R. Youd 
Director, Chief Financial Officer and Company Secretary 

For further information, please contact 

Peter Youd    Nerida Schmidt 
Director     Company Secretary 
First Graphene Limited   First Graphene Limited 
+ 61 (0)400 556 471   +61 1300 660 448 
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